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8 January 1957

Henorable Yargaret Chase Somith -
United States Senate —

 Washingtoa 25, D. C,

Dear Senator Swmith: _

Thank you for your letter of 2 January 1997,
enclosing a letter from Mrs, Vincent J. Pexrry of lexico,
Lla iﬂe . - ‘

We will §ee to it that this letter is forwarded to ..

the proper authorities for action.

With kindest ‘regards,

Sincerely,

/s/  Allen W, Dulles
Director
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8 January 1957

Henorable Yargaret Chase Somith
United States Senate
Washingtoa 25, D. G,

Dear Senator Smith:

Thank you for your letter of 2 January 1657,
enclosing a letter from Mrs, VincentJ, Perry of Mexico,
Maire, -

Wwe will see to it that this letter is fqrwarded*to
the proper authorities for action, ,

Hith-kindest regaxds,

sincerely,

/s/  Allen W, Dulles
Director
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